No.1-836/2004-TW)/
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare

Port Blair, dated the January 2011.
To

The Andaman Tourist Guild/Chamber of Commerce
Port Blair.

Sub: Regulation of traffic on ATR passing through Jarawa Tribal
Reserve — reg.

Sir, ~
I am directed to say that it has been reported that/advertisement
on Jarawa Tourism is published in-the websites-of Tour Operators which

is against the Policy on Jarawa tribes.

Therefore‘, it is requested to kindly look into the matter and

/ regulate such activities, which can-lead—to further restriction in-the

ATR/Jarawa Reserve-if not stopped completely.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
(CF:T2 Letter 2010)
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